
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
15th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

As an end of term treat and well done for what will be their most fantastic acting yet in the Nativity 
this year, Year 2 are going to see Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs at the Anvil in Basingstoke.  

This is a morning performance, therefore the children will have lunch at school as normal when they 
return. For this occasion, I do not require any extra helpers for the trip. 

The trip is on Thursday 13th December and costs £14.00.  It is available to pay online at 
www.scopay.com or by cash to the school office. 

I appreciate this letter is coming a little in advance, however payment is due by Friday 2nd November.    

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Kirby 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
Infant Leader 
 

 

This school visit is being supported through the work of our PTFA in paying for the running costs for our minibus.  
Please be aware that the cost of a coach would have added approximately £10 to this visit and we may not have 
been able to enjoy this learning experience.  Please help us to be able to continue this financial benefit to our 
pupils and families by supporting PTFA events and by volunteering to take the MIDAS tests in order to drive the 
minibus.  Thank you for your support. 
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Return to the office by Friday 2nd November 

 
 
Name of child …………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I have read the above letter and I am aware my child will be visiting The Anvil on Thursday 13th 
December 2018 to see the Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. 
 

I have paid £14.00 online 
 
I have paid £14.00 in cash 

 
 
My child will need the following medication……………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 
 
 
 
 


